

New Jersey Council on Developmental Disabilities (NJCDD)

Five-Year State Plan (2027-2031)

Dear ASAH Members,

I'm writing to encourage your participation-and that of the families you serve-in an important statewide effort that will impact the future of services and supports for individuals with developmental disabilities in New Jersey.

The New Jersey Council on Developmental Disabilities (NJCDD) is currently gathering public input to help shape its five-year state plan (2027-2031). This plan sets the Council's priorities for the years ahead and helps determine where state resources and funding will be directed.

As leaders, educators, caregivers, and advocates within the **ASAH** community, we know that the needs of our students and families are unique. It's critical that their voices-and ours-are represented in this process.

Participate in this important planning process by completing a brief survey, available in several languages, which takes approximately 7 minutes.

Click here to access the survey and session details:

htt12s://njcdd.org/njcdd-five-).'.ear-12lan-12ublic-in12ut/

The deadline to respond is expected in early August. I strongly encourage you to complete the survey and to share the link with your staff and families.

Thank you for helping to ensure that the ASAH community's voice is part of this critical conversation.

Sincerely,

John J. Mulholland, Jr., Esq., CAE

Executive Director

ASAH

2125 Route 33, Hamilton Square, NJ 08690

(609) 890-1400, opt. 2 I (609) 570-5068

iohnm@asah.org

This email was sent on behalf of ASAH located at 2125 Route 33, Lexington Square, Hamilton Square, NJ 08690. <u>To unsubscribe click here.</u> If you have questions or comments concerning this email contact ASAH at stephanies@asah.org.